

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



December 13, 2011

Terry Bellamy, Director District Department of Transportation 55 M Street, SE, Suite 400 Washington, DC 20003

Dear Director Bellamy:

At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting on December 8, 2011, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A voted 7-0-0, with a quorum present, to request the Department of Transportation to remove the newly installed Loading Zone signs in front of 1308 H Street, NE. They should be replaced with meters to allow for customer parking.

Omar Mahmud, Chair of our Transportation and Public Space Committee (familymahmud@yahoo.com) and Commissioner Andrew Hysell (AHysellANC6A06@hotmail.com) are authorized to represent the Commission in this matter.

On behalf of the Commission,

David Holmes, Chair